Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Region VII - Central Visayas
Schools Division of CEBU PROVINCE

Office the Schools Division Superintendent

March 27, 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. |97 , s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 124, S. 2024 ENTITLED
“SUBMISSION OF COMPLETED INNOVATION PAPERS/PROJECTS
FROM CY 2021-2023”

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID, and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Due to Google Drive Space Technical Problem for DepEd Users, this Office
disseminates the new online link thru MICROSOFT 365 - ONE DRIVE
https://bit.ly/Innovations_Cebu, for submission.

2 Deadline of submission will be changed from April 15, 2024 to April 30, 2024.
3. All other provisions of the said Division Memorandum will be still in effect.

4. For inquiries and further technical assistance, kindly contact the Schools
Governance and Operations Division (SGOD) thru this contact number 424-9000 loc. 105.

S. Wide dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are directed.

SENEN PRISCILO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

SPPP/MRS/SGOD/GSB/amsb2024
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